Tornades invitationnal senior
team badminton tournament
1% edition

Saturday, February 6™, 2016

Dear coaches,

We would like to invite you to our first invitational tournament of badminton dedicated for players of grades 7 and 8
(U15). It will be a single tournament (boys and girls); We want this tournament to be an opportunity for each player
to have a great time and to improve their abilities, as badminton games and tournaments between schools are
infrequent in our region for this age category. Most elementary schools have many good badminton players but don’t
have meets to help them to develop their play level. If you run a junior badminton club, this tournament is also a
great opportunity for your players to get some challenge in a tournament format experimented last year with older
players and that many coaches appreciated. This year, you could represent the school or the club that will obtain the
title of champions for this first edition!

Location: Nouvelle-Alliance Catholic Secondary School, 249 Anne Street N., Barrie, ON
The tournament will start at 8:45 AM — warm-up starts at 8:15 AM.

Despite being announced as grades 7 and 8 level players, it will be allowed to have younger players to compete in
the category if you judge they possess the appropriate skills.

Registration and information:

To register yours players for this tournament or to get more information, send an email to
mboulianne @csdccs.edu.on.ca

The number of players that can participate is limited; so please show your interest as soon as possible.

The registration fee is 15$ / player (payable to ESCNA Badminton Club).

Structure:

The tournament has 2 parts: A round robin followed by a playoff round.

Rally point system will be used in all games.

Playoff round structure will be finalized in the next weeks, depending on the number of registrations.

Players are expected to be well supervised by a coach or a parent during the whole tournament and adhere to the
school rules and indications.

Players should know proper court etiquette and playing rules. Protective eyewear is mandatory.
I hope to see you for an exciting matchup between schools and club players!

Mathieu Boulianne
Tournament director



